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T he Annual General Meeting will be held on Friday, April 
16, 2004, at the Granite Club, Regency Ballroom,  2350 
Bayview Avenue (west-side of Bayview, between 
Lawrence and York Mills). 

 

It will also be a celebration of our 20th Anniversary.  
Your Executive Committee is planning to have many 
prizes and give-aways that evening to celebrate this 
happy occasion. 
 

So, please make an effort to join us on Friday, April 16th. 
 

Details and cost are on the attached sheets, together with nomination 
and proxy forms for election of committee members.  Your early 
response is very much appreciated. 

 

Time flies.  The Joint School Valentine Ball marked another success 
on February 14, 2004 since the first Valentine Ball in 1987.   On 
behalf of the MCS Committee, I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank those MCS girls and their guests for the continued support 
for this event.  The fun has not been diminished by the slight 
decrease in the number of guests attending the event this year.  
Contrary, the variety of entertainments including the Latin Dance 
performance of  the Ontario Championships, the illusion show, the 
performance by the former Miss Chinese Toronto, coupled with the 
set up of photo booth made the night different.  The joy extended 

after  midnight  as  many  guests  were  still 
enjoying their dancing steps till the event closed.  
Regardless of how much longer this joint school 
event will last in the future, the good memories 
from all the Valentine’s Nights will last forever.  

Winnie  Ng 
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Welcome Our Newest Members : 
Wendy  Man  Lee  (1988)  –  Wendy  is  the 
daughter of our committee member Nora Ho Man.  
She joined us in January 03, but because of the 
upheaval last year (SARS) and the postponement 
of our Gala and AGM, we somehow missed her 
name in our welcome list.  Our sincere apologies. 
Katherine  Leung  Tsao  (1963)  –  sister  of 
Rosalind Leung Lo, '58,  Shirley Leung Cheng, '58 
and Belinda Leung Tang, '72.  Now they can boast 
that all the girls in the family are members and can 
share in all the fun. 
Lee Chan  (1962) – Lee left Maryknoll  after 
finishing Form 3 in 1960.  She still remembers 
Marilyn Miller, then Sr. Marie James, but not too 
many of her own classmates.  She hopes to meet 
some again in New York. 
Judy Tong (1971) – Judy  left MCS after Form 
3, and went to England to further her studies.   She 
came to settle in Toronto in the 80's.   She is 
working in Sunnybrook Medical Centre – Business 
Department.  
 
 

We are always looking for new members to join 
our alumnae.  Anyone who has ever attended MCS 
is welcome, students/teachers. 

From left to right: 
Victoria (Nancy's daughter-in-law), Sr. Earnest Chung, Gerald, Nancy, Fr. 
Alex, Patrick, Christopher, Paddy Jr. and the 2 grand-children, Alison and 
Benny. 

 

The  Legionaries  came  from Germany,  Austria, 
Canada, Chile, China, Korea, Spain, United States, 
France, Italy, Mexico and Vietnam. 
 

Nancy's family attended the ceremony in Rome 
together with Sr. Earnest Chung who flew there 
from Hawaii. 
 

Fr. Alex Yeung said his first Mass in Toronto on 
February 2,  2004  at  Chinese  Martyrs'  Church, 
Markham,  attended  by  several  hundred 
parishioners. 

First Time Grandmother  
Dorothy Melby Adams 

 

Total  package  cost  for  the  3-day  event  is  US 
$300.00/alumnae  (Reception  +  Dinner)  and 
$150.00/Guest (Gala Dinner only).  The package fee 
includes the following: 

Fri., Aug. 6 ( 5 - 9 p.m.)  
Welcome Reception - Registration, Class Photo, 
Souvenirs 
Warwick Hotel, Warwick Suite, 2nd Floor 
 

Sat., Aug. 7 ( 7 - 11 p.m.) 
Gala Reception Dinner -. 
Chelsea Pier 60, NYC 
 

Sun., Aug. 8 ( noon) 
Farewell Mass - St. Patrick's Cathedral 
 

If you plan to attend the Reunion, please register directly 
with the New York Organizing Committee before May 31, 
2004.  Registration Form is available upon request from 
our Toronto Executive Committee members. 

Baby Jacob Alexander Adams 
 Metson 
Born on Dec. 9, 2003 in Toronto 
Proud parents: Sally-Lin Adams 
 and Brian Metson 
Weight: 7 lbs. 6 oz.  (3370 g) 

Alex, son of Patrick and Nancy Chung Yeung, 
was one of 44 Legionaries of Christ ordained as 
priests on Christmas Eve 2003 in Rome by H.E. 
Monsignor Brian Farrell, L.C., Secretary of the 
Pontifical Council for Promoting Christian 
Unity.  
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We have obtained the following quote for the trip to the MCS Worldwide Reunion 2004.  Full details 
and an information package will be available at the MCS Annual General Meeting on Friday, April 16, 
2004.  There will be a Lucky Draw at the MCS AGM.  The Winner will receive free Bus Transportation 
to the MCS WWR 2004.  
 
You may book the Transportation without Accommodation.  HOWEVER, IF YOU WISH TO 
BOOK  ACCOMMODATION  ONLY,  YOU  HAVE  TO  INCLUDE  THE  COST  OF 
TRANSPORTATION.  
 
Bus Capacity:  55 people per bus (Driving Time – 12 hours including rest stopovers)  
 
Transportation Cost: C$213.00 per person. 
    Cost includes: 
    Return transportation – Toronto/Hotel in New Jersey 

Transportation between hotel and all designated MCS WWR 2004 venues  
  NOT INCLUDED: Gratuity of US$2.00 per person per day (total 

US$10.00) to be collected for the bus driver on the first day of the trip. 
 
Accommodation:  Courtyard Marriott or Hilton or equivalent hotel in New Jersey* 
(Four Nights)   *Room-sharing is the sole responsibility of each individual. 
 
     Single – C$560.00** 
     2 per room – C$320.00 per person** 
     3 per room – C$240.00 per person** 
     4 per room – C$200.00 per person** 
       ** Includes breakfast during stay 
 
Non-Refundable   1. C$20.00 per person for members of Maryknoll Convent Former 
Registration Fees   Students (Ont.) Inc. and their family members. 
    2. C$30.00 per person for MCS former students and their family members. 

3. C$40.00 per person for those who do not qualify for (1) or (2). 

Bus leaves Toronto on Thursday morning, August 5 and 
arrives New Jersey Thursday evening, 12 hours later, 
including rest stopovers. 


